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Mr. Harold Denton, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Dear Mr. Denton: 

On May 2, 1979 we had transmitted a letter to you 
stating our intention to make our Appendix I Technical 
Specification submittal by June 30, 1979. We have not yet 
been able to fully assess the impact or schedule of the 
technical specification implementation. We now feel confident 
that our submittal will be made no later than August 31, 1979.  

The documented portion of our technical specification 
is essentially complete, therefore, we would be available 
to discuss it with you during the interim if you so desire.  

Very truly yours, 

Larry D. Root 
Assistant Vice President 
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cc: R. Salmon 
D. Arnold 
S. Tuthill 
L. Liu 
E. Hammond 
H. Rehrauer 
R. Clark .(NRC) 
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